August 8, 2024

Mr. Rex Bohn, Chairperson Board of Supervisors County of Humboldt 825 Fifth Street Eureka, CA 95501

RE:

Request by Jim Cotton for Appointment to Humboldt County Resource Conservation District Board of Directors

Dear Chairperson Bohn and Honorable Members of the Board;

I am asking the Board of Supervisors to take action to reappoint me to serve a four-year term on the Humboldt County Resource Conservation District Board of Directors. My current term will expire in November of this year. The Resource Conservation District works closely with public agencies and private landowners to plan and implement a range of projects that protect soil and water quality in our County. I believe the Resource Conservation District makes many valuable contributions to our community, and I wish to continue my service as a member of the Board.

Should you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact Jill Demers, Executive Director at 442-6058x5 or by email at <u>iill@hcrcd.org</u>.

Sincerely,

Jim Cotton